From: <u>Isam Taylor</u>

To: KCC - Committee Assistants (Email Group)

Cc: <u>Curtis Taylor</u>; <u>Kathy Lee Taylor</u>; <u>Seattle-Word Of-God-Church</u>

**Subject:** Seattle Word of God Church - Letter of Support

**Date:** Tuesday, July 14, 2020 10:48:31 AM

**Attachments:** SWOG - Tiny House Letter of Support Request (1).pdf

Please find attached, my Letter of Support for the Seattle Word of God Church Tiny House Village Project. Please include it with today's presentations on COVID Housing issues. Thank you, Isam Taylor

To: Seattle Word of God Church

Subject: SWOG Tiny House Letter of Support Request

Isam Taylor, Community Housing Consultant Ujima Constants Seattle, Washington

Dear Seattle Word of God Church,

As a to the friend of the Skyway community and general South Seattle-Renton area, I would like to both announce my support for your Tiny House Village project undertaking and to send this, my letter of support for your endeavor in the Skyway area that will serve the surrounding region.

July 14, 2020

The Seattle Word of God Church property in the Skyway community at 12273-57<sup>th</sup> Ave S. Seattle, WA, is right where need it to serve the people, the homeless folks in our community. We also look to your transitional efforts to build affordable low-income permanent housing on the same site near your new Church construction. However, I know that during the interim period, the much-needed Tiny House Village project will provide opportunity to serve our community greatly.

I look to not only support the efforts of the SWOG Tiny House Village project but to be of whatever services I can, to let funders know how valuable of an addition this project will be to the community. It will help provide the needed capacity to house the people we care and are concerned about.